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SEELEY'S BAY UCW

March meeting was held
in the C.E. room of the
church. President Joyce
Simpson welcomed everyone
and led in prayer. She thanked
the ladies who helped at

the memorial service for

Mrs. Balmer.

Jean Collinson gave the
devotional -~ theme was
"Promises’. She then read

the minutes of the last
meeting also correspondence.
The card report and treasurer's
report were given.

Business Items discussed:

~ World Day of Prayer at
St. Barnaby's Church March
6

-~ a kitchen
.March 9th

~ Eastern Star annual supper
in the basement of our church
March 11th

~ 10 UCW pins were ordered
and more may be ordered
later

-~ the Manse fridge is wearing

cleaning bee

out - we were asked our
opinion on buylng a new
one

~ The Observer magazine
must be ordered within
2 weeks, please contact

and pay Freda Davies

~ Resource Fair at Chalmers
Church March 7th theme
"Vision Outreach”

- National Celebration of
UCW (25 years) in July at
the University of Waterloo

~ Bay of Quinte Conference
April 7 & 8 at Whitby, theme
"Living Legacy"

- please save stamps, eye
glasses, labels from Canada
Packers and Campbells,
bread tags.

Myrtle Simpson gave a report

of the morning session of
the recent Presbyterial
meeting at Odessa and
Dorothy Heys gave the
afternoon report.

There were 5 banners
displayed. Our Seeley's

Bay banner took first place.
We were very fortunate
to have Mrs. Jackie Carpenter
as our speaker. She presented
her personal views on Modern
Russia. In this her sabbatical
year, she has made 2 trips
to Russia and will return
for a third very soon. She
is studying the school systems,
improved methods, the
lifestyles of the ordinary
people. She like their attitudes
to what is important for their
children to learn, watch
on T.V, etc. No nonsense
as a rule.

A social time followed with
more informal discussion,

AT

Rear Leeds & Lansdowne
Recreational Committee

The regular meeting of

the Recreational committee
was held at the township
office on Feb. 23rd with

four members present.

The minutes of the previous
meeting were read and
approved. It was
to run an ad in the North
Leeds Lantern asking for
volunteers to sit on our
committee.

The contact list of volunteers
has been presented to the
council so that it may go
out with the tax notices.

The Seeley's Bay Centennial
Park Committee chaired
by Mike Stanford was present
as well as their consultants

decided

The Royal Canadian Legion Zone Convention at Mallorytown
elects Seeley's Bay Legion member Bill Nolan to Deputy Zone

Commander. Left to right: Past President Joe Turner, Deputy

from Kingston to
the future
park.
discussion of which
ideas were

as dockage for

play
children.

and ideas.

Contact will be
have the Sweet's
School soccer
track taken care of,
also there will be
new seeding and
to be done.

Appreciation Night for 1987
will be held Oct. 26th.

Interviews will soon be
underway for the Summer

Day Camp which is held
at Kendrick's Park each
summer.,

Next meeting will be held

March 17th at 7:30 p.m.

SEELEY'S BAY SENIORS

On March 13th our President
Freda  Tempest welcomed
21 members to the business
meeting.

The meeting
the singing of

opened with
O Canada.

Minutes were read and
approved. There was a
letter from the Minister
of the Senior Citizens,
concerning giving awards
to an outstanding Senior
Citizen, also a brochure

from the boat tours.
Treasurer's report was read
and adopted.

Freda asked for suggestions
to entertain the Lansdowne

Senior Citizens when they
come in May.
Ernest Grigsby announced

there will be a progressive

euchre at the Gananoque
Seniors room April 13th
starting at 10 a.m. with

a break for lunch, He also
told us about different trips
that are coming up and
if we were Iinterested, he
would put our name down.
Happy Birthday was
to Ernie.

Freda reported on the health
of Theresa Stewart and
Keitha Mainse. Another
member, Linda Horsey,
attended the meeting with
a broken arm.

Following adjournment,
lunch was served Our next
pot luck is March 27th.

sung

discuss
plans for the
There was a lengthy
several
suggested for
upgrading the park as well
boats and
equipment for  the
There will be
a general meeting for the
public to address their views

made to

Corners
field and
Ther
track will have to be dragged
some

spraying

——

b

Zone Commander Bill Nolan being congratulated by Branch
President Garry Hunter and 2nd Vice President Don Charboneau.

SEELEY'S BAY LEGION

darts and cards. Prizes,
Something very special food and refreshments.
happened to this Branch Come one come all.
at the Zone Convention In the month of May we
in Mallorytown on March will be having a Mother's

15th, Comrade Bill Nolan Day dance, a pancake and
was elected to the office champagne  breakfast, an
of Deputy Zone Commander. installation of officers
Congratulations Comrade ceremony and another open
Bill. Nobody 1S more house, Details will be 1n
deserving. the next month's issue.

Auction Sale April 1l1lth Adam & Eve Darts every
at 8:00 p.m. Entrance fee Friday at 8:00 p.m. General

will be something that can

meetings April 8th and 22nd

be auctioned off by our at 8:30 p.m. All branch
competent auctioneers. members are urgently
Bring friends. Food and requested to attend the
refreshments available. April 22nd meeting as this

Open House April 25th at

is the nomination of officers

8:00 p.m. A fun night of night.
INSURANCE ANSWERS TO KNOW
(Question: | am going to buy another car. What do |

have to do to switch my insurance to the new vehicle.

Answer:

Under a standard

insurance policy one has

I4 days to transfer the insurance from one vehicle
to another. Ouring this time your new vehicle is covered
for the same benefits as the vehicle you have replaced.
However, if you report the change more than 14 days
after the actual date that you have owned the vehicle,
you have been driving without coverage from the date

of change. not the days beyond the 14 days in which
you had time to repart the change.

Another point to remember is, that you are only covered
for the same benefits as the old vehicle had. i.e. If

you did not have collision on your old car. and your
new -car should have it, the collision coverage will not
be on until you have specifically asked your agent to

add it on. As a general practice, the safest thing is

to call your agent before taking delivery of your new

vehicle., It
problems.

avoids

misunderstandings,

and possible

VOGELZANG & ASSOCIATES INSURANCE BROKERS LTD.

89 Queen St. 123% King E. Main St. John Eyre 35 Russell St.
Kingston Gananoque Seeley's Bay Elgin Smiths Falls
549-3604 382-2111 387-3308 359-5952  273-3187
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\ GlenA Sweet

“24 Plumbing & Heatin
w4 Box 100, Delta, Ontario
i (613) 928-2655
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